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Note by the Director General 

The Governor from the United States of America on the Board of Governors 

informed the Director General, in a letter dated 20 September 1978, of a 

contribution of nuclear material his Government intends to make in 1979 in 

support of the Agency's programme for research and medical therapy. At the 

request of the Governor, the text of his letter is reproduced below for the 

information of the Conference. 

"September 20, 1978 

" I am pleased t o inform you t h a t the United S t a t e s Government i s p r e ­
pared t o donate i n 1979* fo r the 20th consecut ive yea r , up t o $50 000 worth 
of spec i a l nuc l ea r ma te r i a l t o s u s t a i n the IAEA program f o r r e sea rch and 
medical t h e r a p y . In a l l o c a t i n g t h i s g i f t m a t e r i a l , p a r t i e s t o the Non-
P r o l i f e r a t i o n Trea ty w i l l be given p re fe rence , as we have i n d i c a t e d i n 
p r i o r yea r s*" 
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